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Makeup Matches Need To Be Completed By July 17 

All makeup matches, including the reschedules for the 4th of July week,  need to be completed by July 17.  If you have not gotten 

hold of your opponent or have not agreed on a date to complete your makeup, you need to do so now.  Do not wait for the last mi-

nute.  Once you have agreed on a date and time, call the league office to let us know.  That way if the other team doesn’t show up, 

you are covered.  Envelopes for makeup matches need to be turned in with your next scheduled league match, even if you have a bye 

that week,  to be counted as on time.  Failure to complete a makeup match may lead to your team not being eligible for the wild card 

or post-season play, including playoffs and tri-cups. 

Only One Playback Allowed Per Format For Rest Of Session 

One playback per match will be allowed throughout the rest of the session. We are now in the last 4 weeks of the session, 

starting with week 9, so only one playback will be allowed per match, no matter what the two teams agree to.  The 2nd 

playback will be a forfeit,  no one will get the points and the matches will not count towards the minimum 

matches played requirements. Double Jeopardy, that means you are allowed one playback in 8-ball and allowed one playback in 

9-ball.  The only exception will be for those completing make up matches for weeks 1-8 and Master Divisions.  Playbacks are not 

allowed  in playoffs or tri-cups.   

Vacation Time 

July is the only month of the year that the office staff can take any vacation time.  You should not see any delay in getting 

your weekly packets.  Office hours will be 10 am to 5 pm , Monday-Saturday for the entire month.  The office is closed on 

Sunday.  Sunday teams, if you need immediate assistance on Sunday, please call your division rep listed on the top of your 

score sheet.  Your division rep knows how to get hold of me when I am not in the office, if necessary. Please leave a name 

and phone number on the voice mail and someone will be back to you as soon as possible.  If you need immediate assis-

tance and are not able to reach your division rep or the office, you may try the cell phone 503-381-6725 or you may call 

John Blue up until 10 pm  503-481-0323, Monday-Friday.  Specifically I will be out of the office July 13-18 for some much 

needed R & R.  Doctor’s orders, really!!!   I will be checking my email and Facebook page occasionally and Cindy will be 

in the office 10 am-5 pm Tuesday through Saturday that week. 

Have a Safe and  

Happy 4th! 

Alternate Formats 

It is hard to believe that we are heading into the last 4 weeks of the session already.  Fall team registration forms will be 

out next week.  Did you know, in addition to our regular team format, we also offer Ladies only divisions, Master divi-

sions and new this Fall session Doubles divisions?  All it takes is 4 teams to create a new division.  The division can decide 

which day of the week and what time they play.  They can also chose to play every other week, instead of every week. 

More complete information on these alternate formats will be in next week’s Boomer’s Page. 


